Jenni Carter

My company has been doing inspections since 2005. During this time I have watched property
taxes rise, insurance premiums sky rocket, hourly rates to pay our inspectors have tripled, even the
cost of a pack of paper has doubled. Not once since I have opened my business has the inspection
fee been increased. It is becoming harder and harder to run this business. If the fee does not get
increased we will not be able to continue offering inspections. This is a problem for 2 reason. 1
many hard working inspectors will lose their jobs. 2. When stations stop offering inspections
because they cannot afford to keep doing them; Texans will have a very hard time getting their
annual emissions inspection done. This will create long lines, late registration fees and angry
customers. [ hope that you will strongly consider raising the fee. This fee should have been doubled
10 years ago.



